
We have had a really busy week here at Allesley. I am so proud to hear how all the children have settled into their new 
classes and are embracing their learning with such positivity. A lot of the teachers have commented on how the children 
have drawn upon our school values of honesty, positivity, perseverance, respect, compassion and independence already in 
their learning and play, which is so lovely to hear. Also, I am really looking forward to meeting our new House Captains 
for the first time on Monday, I have lots of exciting things to share with them and I know that each and every one of 
them will be amazing!  

The PTA will be holding their AGM on Wednesday 16th October straight after the school pick-up. The AGM will be the first 
agenda item of the school’s staff meeting, and it would be great to see some of you there! It will take around 30 mins 
and school-age children are welcome to watch TV together in a neighbouring classroom. 

What happens at the AGM? 

We’ll hear the Chair’s report from Aly & Gemma, sharing fundraising highlights from the past 12 months, 
reflecting on lessons learnt and any new ideas/opportunities for the year ahead. Ilva will then share the 
Treasurer’s report discussing funds raised and spent, and the next projects in the pipeline. And then of course 
we’ll need to elect committee members for the next 12 months. 

A reminder that our PTA committee includes Chair, Vice-chair, Treasurer and Secretary – each of these roles are explained 
here https://pta.co.uk/running-a-pta/managing-a-pta/pta-committee-roles-and-responsibilities/   

If anyone is interested in any of these roles or would like to find out more, we’d love to chat, please email us 
at allesleyprimaryPTA@gmail.com 

Have a lovely weekend,  

L Hoey 

Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                              Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, Newsletter Date: 13/09/2024 

There is a child in school who has a severe allergy to peanuts/nuts. It is important that we 
avoid this food in school to prevent a serious allergic reaction. We are asking that you do not 
send any peanut or nut containing products to school with your child for the break time snacks, 
in their lunchboxes or at any other times. Thank you. 

Reception, Year 1, Year 2,  Year 3 & Year 5 are on 

Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

September 12th, 19th & 26th  

October 3rd, 10th, 17th, 24th & 31st  

 

Year 4 & Year 6  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

September 13th, 20th & 27th  

October 4th, 11th, 18th & 25th 

November 10th, 17th & 24th  

https://pta.co.uk/running-a-pta/managing-a-pta/pta-committee-roles-and-responsibilities/
mailto:allesleyprimaryPTA@gmail.com


 
 
 
 

 

Monday - Nerf - KS2  

Tuesday - Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - £1 - 6 ses-

sions 

Wednesday - Trampolining - KS2  

Thursday- Boy's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 - Mr Knight - £1 - 6 ses-

sions 

Friday - Fencing - KS1 

Clubs start week beginning Monday 9th and ours from Monday 16th. 

Both end week beginning 21st October. 

ARTventurers brand new sparkly term starts NEXT WEEK! 
Week 1 - ARTy Bear's 2nd Birthday 
Week 2 - Space  
Week 3 - All About Me 
 Week 4 - Dear Zoo  
Week 5 - Dinosaurs  
We'll also be starting our gorgeous showstopper and will continue to add to 
them each week using different art processes. 
£48.00 for the 5 week term  
Sibling discount available  
Book your space here... 
https://artventurers.co.uk/coventry 
Don't miss out on being part of the most colourful class in town  
Natalie  

https://artventurers.co.uk/coventry?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR3YOHJiP1YtDNJ9xEcHGPIQ0HbVno-LbrdXx62Iyc2ShwDc6n206TGapG4_aem_6_K51bsFLtU8HMAK9QfcmQ


 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Year 1 Tiger tales by Deborah Chancellor recommended by Bella F    

Year 2 Charlie and the chocolate factory by Roald Dahl Recommended by Eliza S   

Year 3  Dear tooth fairy by Alan Durant recommended by Florence F   

Year 4  The blunders by David Walliams recommended by Ali A   

Year 5 History Hackers Viking Voyage By Twinkl recommended by Harriet  

Year 6  Cloud busting by Malorie Blackman recommended by both Year 6 classes  

 

Isla C Nursery         Alice C Nursery 

Amrit K Year 4         Ella B-J Year 6 

Eleanor R Year 4         Bonnie O Year 5  

Indie P Nursery         Fin A Year 6  

Sam H Year 5             Freddie T Year 1  

Yiklam S Year 2 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 
Never give up on what 

makes you happy, 
never be afraid to be 

yourself. 

Attendance  

Week 3rd to 6th Sept 2024 

Highest Year 1 Mrs Smith class 
99.70% Attendance. 

   Whole school 95.93! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



Year 4 learnt how 
to identify how 
sounds are made in 
this weeks science 
lesson.  They 
focused on how we 
hear sounds, how 
sounds are made 
and what sends 
messages to our 
brains to tell us we 
have heard a 
sound.  They also 
used sugar and a 
drum to prove that 
vibrations create 
sound. 

This week 
in English 
Year 5 
have read a 
portal story 
and were 
transported 
back to 
World War 
II when we 
put on the 
gasmask! 

Celebrating our week  
This week, 
year 3 have 
been finding 
different 
ways to 
make 
numbers 
using the 
base 10 
equipment. 
Exchanging 
ones for 
tens and 
back. 

This week Year 1 had there first music lesson with 
Mrs Edwards, learning the pulse of music. We used 
our different parts of the body to stay in time with 
the music.  

Year 6 have begun some work with 
sculpture. Our first piece is based upon 
relief where representative shapes are 
built up from the page. 

This week the children in Year 2 recreated their 
map drawings from last lesson as a 3D piece of 
artwork.  


